[bookmark: _GoBack]Greetings Ortega Campus Advisory Council (CAC).
 
First, we would like to welcome each of you back to the 2020 - 2021 Council, and hope everyone is doing well.  
 
As we move forward into the 2020-2021 academic school year, we will continue to discuss, provide feedback and guidance on topic(s) that relate to the Ortega School community.    In addition, Ms. Stephens, along with the East Side Memorial Vertical Team, would like to share the following information:
The academic school day will be from 7:45 AM to 3:15 PM.  
This academic calendar will include 1 District of Innovation (DOI) day, which will be on Tuesday, January 5th, 2021.
We look forward to working and collaborating with each you. 
 
Best regards,
Catherine, Ortega CAC Co-Chair
